
                                                                                                                                                                            
 

30th MLAIC WORLD CHAMPIONSHIP 
Consociazione Nazionale Degli Archibugieri 

2024, Valeggio sul Mincio, Italia 

 

 

Dear MLAIC Delegate, 

It's a great pleasure for me to introduce the Valeggio 2024 World 
Championships, for which you will find Official Invitation, deadlines and 
necessary forms in the MLAIC website and in our CNDA as well. 

Our last Muzzle Loading event was held in Parma, about 17 years ago, and we 
are finally in the condition to organize a new one in Valeggio sul Mincio, a place 
full of historical interest, natural beauties, just south of Garda Lake, on the 
waters of the Mincio River. 

Main international airport is Milano Malpensa, with a good highway connection 
to reach Valeggio in a couple of hour drive. 

From there in a very short drive you could reach Desenzano,Verona, Brescia, 
Venezia, where you could spend your free time walking in the beautiful city 
centers, or visiting the various historical museums and sites. 

All the surrounding area is dedicated to agriculture and wine cultivation, and it 
will be easy for you to enjoy good food and wine tasting in the various 
restaurants and wine cellars. 

The private shooting Range Alpha Riders had been created inside a sand 
quarry, where you could find precision and shotgun ranges for all the MLAIC 
events, with a very short distance in between them. 

All details about positioning of services and facilities in the shooting range will 
be detailed in a short, but we hope you will be satisfied by our efforts to let you 
feel as at home. 

If you wish, you could participate the MLAIC GP of Italy that will be held April 
19th to 21st to test the range, in order to evaluate the structure and help us to 
improve all final details. 

Well, time is running, and we wait to let you have here as welcome guest and 
compete sportingly in the spirit of our beloved sport. 

Best wishes and good luck to all shooters 

 

Antonio Ferrerio 

MLAIC Delegate for Italy 


